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By Gregory L. LaFollette, CPA.CITP Featured in the August 2008 CPA Technology Advisor

If you’ve been in practice long enough to remember the mostly manual accounting
processes of the 1980s, then Greg’s got a treat for you. In his column, he discusses his
recent exchange program trip to Brazil, which he states has a “solid �nancial
infrastructure,”  but the accounting profession there is only starting its technological
revolution.

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

0:00 / 7:35

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/


Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

